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I oppose House Bill 3402.  This bill is no different than HB 2025, how dare you try to 

sneak another tax burden onto the Oregon citizen at the last minute.  This bill would 

still be a burden on normal Oregon families who have nothing left to give.  The state 

of Oregon needs to figure out how to balance its budget, cut frivolous spending and 

earn trust back before taking more taxpayer dollars.   

 

Also, if you want to spend more taxpayer money, you MUST, tell us what you are 

spending it on and how the project is going to get completed on time. 

 

Do not pass this bill. 


